
Epic 

December 20, 2019 

Dear Eric, 

Congratulations on your work to help your patients get well and stay well. We 
appreciate the opportunity to support your mission through the enclosed Safety Net 
Grant of$105,000. 

This grant is to recognize and further your charitable work. You are under no obligation 
to contract with Epic for any future services. There are also no requirements (e.g., 
reporting specific measures, communicating the use or outcome, etc.) associated with 
the grant; you are free to use the grant dollars as you deem most appropriate as part of 
your mission. 

Your grant comes from our Epic Charitable Fund, and will be distributed by Fidelity. 
This will be delivered in a single check and, at your request, mailed to the Department 
of Public Health under the City and County of San Francisco, IT Division. Please give 
me a call if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Jenna Timm 
Epic 

608-271-9000 
Jenna@epic.com 
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